
 

 

Headteacher’s Weekly Newsletter 

 

Friday 20th December 2024    

Dear Parents and Carers,  

A slightly shorter newsletter this week – but all pupils will have been provided with a full 
Christmas newsletter which is also available on the school website. 
 
It has been an exceptionally busy term – and as I have previously noted – I have been so 
pleased with the commitment, attitude to learning and progress all pupils have made. I’ve 
taken some time this term to join many classes, trips and activities alongside regular visits to 
the residential group – which has been such a positive experience.  
 
This week has been all about the Christmas performance – and what a performance it was. 
So many wonderful scene changes which showcased the many talents all our pupils have – a 
thank you and very well done to all the staff for pulling it all together. We welcomed ITV 
News to cover they day and you can now access this over on ITV X. 
 
This afternoon for Headteachers Hot Chocolate I welcomed Oscar for a catch-up and to find 
out how he has settled into St. Vincent’s School. Oscar has been working really hard to 
familiarise himself with his routes around school and has already enjoyed making new 
friends. Well done, Oscar.  
 
I hope that all enjoy the festive period with family and loved ones – and wishing all a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr D Swanston  
 
Headteacher  
 


